
Dear Ms. Carlson: 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate adjustment requested by Louisville Gas 
and Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s 
consideration. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00252. Please 
reference this case number in any future correspondence. 

The case tile in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views. 

4 n . d ~ ~  MetYykovy& 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 x208 
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